Ref. No: BPP/Notice/HOD/Seminar/001/2019-20

B. P. Poddar Institute of Management & Technology

Department of Electronics & Communication Engineering

NOTICE

Date: 14.02.2020

It is our immense pleasure to inform that the Department of Electronics and
Communication Engineering, B.P.Poddar Institute of Management & Technology is
going to organize a seminar on “Data Science” on 29/02/2020. All interested
students are advised to register online (link is given below) for participation in the

seminar by 16" February, 2020.

Registration link:

https://forms.gle/z7GaRdt6GVKSmPtX7

Venue:

B-Block room no. 604 [10:00 am onwards]

Contacts:

Mr. Subhajit Laha

8017591757

Note: All the classes and sessional will be as per schedule.
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Dr. Ivy Majumdar
(HOD, ECE Dept.)



